
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS JULY 17,   2016 

 
 

ENTRANCE HYMN:  749S 

PREPARATION HYMN:  758S 

COMMUNION HYMN: 619 

RECESSIONAL HYMN: 693 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

JULY 16, 2016 TO JULY 24, 2016 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up  

the gifts. 

 07-16      4:00 PM   Daniel Colose – The Family 
Ann Carr – 

 Robert and Lydia Marola 
 07-17 9:30 AM Maria Mercado – Sonia Casella 

George Gatta – 

Cathy and Jerry Riggi 
 07-18    9:00 AM      Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 07-19 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 07-20    7:30 AM       Genevieve Gatta –  
Tony, Stephen, Victor & Kenneth 

Grey; Jeanette Irwin, David 

Walendziak 
07-21               7:30 AM Jean Stuart – Rick and Naomi 

Pelletier 
07-22              7:30 AM Genevieve Gatta – Carmen Gatta 

07-23   4:00 PM John Caruso – wife, Molly 

  Esdras Mendez –  
Julianna and Chris Kremzier 

Gerardo Riggi – 

Jerry and Cathy Riggi  
07-24 

 
   9:30 AM Genevieve Gatta – Nicholas, 

Nevaeh, Kaleb, Kylie, Connor 
William Joseph Colwell –  

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Colwell 
 

    Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon.  07-18 Mi 6:1-4, 6-8                        Mt 12:38-42 

Tues. 07-19 Mi 7:14-15,18-20                 Mt 12:46-50 

Wed.  07-20 Jer 1:1,4-10                         Mt 13:1-9 

Thur.  07-21 Jer 2:1-3, 7-8, 12-13            Mt 13:10-17 

Fri.     07-22 Jer 3:14-17                      Jn 20:1-2, 11-18               

Sat.    07-23 Jer 7:1-11                            Mt 13:24-30 

Sun.   07-24 Gn 18:20-32 Col 2:12-14     Lk 11:1-13 

                  Sponsor of the Week 

              Gabriel’s Supermarket 

                           255 Mohawk Avenue 

                                   370-0140 

      1924 Curry Road 

                                    355-2230 

                                                                                                              

LTURGICAL MINISTERS – JULY 23 AND  24,  2016 
     4:00 PM  9:30 AM 

LECTOR M. Ryan E. Yager 

CUP 1 C. Kukan D. Schoch 

CUP 2 B. Keegan D. Stec 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 
BREAD 2 D. Kruk M. O’Connor 

BREAD 3 R. Kruk A. Schnore 

BREAD 4 Deacon Deacon 
CUP 3 J. Masi S. Casella 

CUP 4 B. Corlew R. Evans 
SERVER J. Janack K. Ostrander 

SERVER  E. Higgins 

GREETER K. Brooks D. Holtman 

 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS:  7/4-7/10/16 
Offertory  $4,743.85 ENVELOPE USERS 161 
CHILDREN           3.40 ATTENDANCE 386 

DEBT REDUCTION       202.00   

MEMORIALS            5.00   
EVANGELIST         10.00   

DONATIONS       370.00   
FUND RAISING         62.10   

TOTAL INCOME $5,396.35 TOTAL EXPENSES $1,989.16 

Apologies for the mixup with last weekend’s second 

collection ~ the listing I had in the office was in error.  

Next weekend’s second collection will be the monthly 
Building Maintenance  (for those who use boxed 

envelopes, the envelope is dated for July 24 th).  If  you 
placed a donation in last weekend’s second 

collection, the donation was designated for Building 

Maintenance and will be put toward that purpose.   
Thank you ~ Debbie 

 
Remember in your prayers those members 

of our parish who are sick or suffering in any 

way, as well as those in hospitals and 
nursing homes and all of our shut-ins.  We 

also pray for family, friends, and those who 
have died recently, Helen Jennings, sister of 

Robert (Barbara) O’Leary and Jean Stuart.    Keep in 

your prayers the men and women in our armed forces 
who are serving our country. 

 

 The Week Ahead 
Thurs.  July 21 Baptismal Prep – 7 PM - C 



SIXTEENTH  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME JULY 17, 2016                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
 

 
The Youth Ministry program is looking for adults 

and young adults who feel called to the ministry 

of catechist.   There are openings in all grades 

 6–11.  The sessions take place one Sunday 

evening a month.  Training is provided.  If you feel 

called to join this ministry and share the faith with 

our young people, please contact Grace.  

olgsjym@gmail.com  

 

Reminder:  Registrations for grades 6-11 have 

gone out to all families.   If you have not received 

a registration, please visit www.olgsjym.org.  

Please return the registrations as soon as 

possible, so that we can plan for the fall. 

Thank you, Grace 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

                        
Re-Registration forms have been given to all 

children currently participating in the Faith 

Formation Program.  Please complete and return 

these papers ASAP. 

 

If you have a child entering 

First Grade in September or 

a child in Grades 2 through 

5 who did not attend 

classes here this past year 

and you would like to sign 

them up for the coming 

year, please contact the 

Office of Faith Formation 

and Youth Ministry (374-

3382) and the paperwork 

will be sent to you.   Timely registration is crucial 

to having staffing and materials in place when 

classes resume in the Fall.   Thank you. 

 

 

 
 

 

Thanks again to those of you who 

have signed up to volunteer to 

serve lunches to children in 

Collins Park as part of the SICM 

Summer Meals Program.   As a 

reminder, St. Joseph’s volunteers 

will be serving during the weeks of August 1 and 

August 8.  The sign up sheet for the dates of 

volunteering is posted in Holy Family Hall, if you 

need to check on when you are volunteering. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

We have reached 94.01% of our 

goal!  To date, 270 families have 

responded with pledges or gifts 

totaling $66,333 toward our 

$70,555 assessment goal.  

Pledges or gifts may also be 

made online at www.TheBishopsAppeal.org.   In 

an effort to close this gap even quicker, at the 

suggestion of a parishioner, we have placed a 

container to collect “silver” change to go towards 

our Bishop’s Appeal balance.  Let’s see if we can 

find that “silver lining” and reach our assessment 

goal this summer! 

School Supply Drive ~ it may 

seem early, but we will begin 

collecting school supplies 

for area agencies which 

distribute to the needy.  As 

this drive has increased in 

the amount of donations, we were able to give to 

three organizations last year!  It is our hope to be 

able to donate to the Scotia Food Pantry, S ICM 

and City Mission again this year.  Take advantage 

of the “Back to School” sales that have already 

begun.  There are donation boxes in Holy Family 

Hall & the back entrance.  Monetary donations 

will also be accepted ~ please place your 

donation in an envelope marked “school 

supplies” and we will purchase additional 

supplies for you. 

 

Please check the back of our bulletin & see what 

local businesses support us.  When patronizing 

any of these businesses, please be sure to 

mention St. Joseph’s and thank them for their 

support.  For more information concerning 

bulletin sponsorships, please contact Mary Ann 

Schaeffer at 370-2822.  

 

mailto:olgsjym@gmail.com
http://www.olgsjym.org/
http://www.thebishopsappeal.org/

